
CITY OF HUNTERS CREEK VILLAGE, TEXAS 
BUDGET HEARING NOTICE 

 
The City of Hunters Creek Village, Texas, will hold a public hearing at the following 
day, time and place for the purpose of receiving written or oral comments concerning the 
proposed budget for fiscal year 2013: 
 

Date: Thursday, September 27, 2012 
Time: 6:00 p.m. 
Place: City Hall 

#1 Hunters Creek Place, Hunters Creek Village, Texas 77024  
 

THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE TOTAL 
PROPERTY TAXES THAN LAST YEAR’S BUDGET 
BY $242,664 OR 7.12% AND OF THAT AMOUNT 
$40,838.87 IN TAX REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM 
NEW PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL 
THIS YEAR.  
 
All interested citizens are encouraged to attend and/or submit comments.  A copy of the 
proposed budget in its entirety is available for public inspection during normal business 
hours in the office of the City Secretary, #1 Hunters Creek Place, Hunters Creek Village, 
Texas and on the City’s web site at www.cityofhunterscreek.com. 
 
 
      Deborah L. Loesch, TRMC 
      City Administrator/City Secretary 
     
 


